
Opportunity for students in private
international law: Contributing to
the ILA Reporter
The  ILA  Reporter,  the  official  blog  of  the  International  Law  Association
(Australian Branch), is currently calling for submissions on private international
law to be published on the website.

The Reporter provides leading analysis, commentary and discussion on public and
private international law issues, which have a bearing on Australia and the wider
region. The length of contributions is flexible – anywhere between 500 and 1,500
words is ideal, and we frequently publish multi-part article series.

Would you or any of the postgraduate students in the law school be interested in
publishing in the ILA Reporter?

Terms and conditions for the submissions are available here, and submissions
should conform to the ILA Reporter’s Style Guide here.
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